
PEMBROKE REGIONAL HOSPITAL 

MEMO 
 
TO: All Staff 
  
FROM: Brent McIntyre, Director, Human Resources 
  
DATE: October 6, 2022 
  
SUBJECT: S&A Employee Preferences 
 

 
We are pleased to announce an enhancement to S&A employee preferences. 
 
Employees now have the ability to select additional preferences for shift offer 
notifications.  Please note that while you are able select email notifications, the feature 
is not available at this time. 

To edit your employee preferences, select the user icon   , then select preferences. 
 

 
 
 

 
 



Please check the boxes for your preferred system notifications, and how you would like 
to receive shift offer confirmation, shift offer cancellations and shift offers non awarded. 
 

 
 

Click the save icon  to save your changes. 
 
If you have any questions regarding S&A, please reach out to Tanya Parker 
at tanya.parker@pemreghos.org or Andrea Pond  at andrea.pond@pemreghos.org. 
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